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Dear Parents, 

We will begin taking registration for the 2021-22 school year starting Wednesday 

February 24, 2021 and will run until April 1, 2021.  After April 1, 2021, the regis-

tration will be $100.00 more per family.  Please log onto SchoolSpeak as soon as 

possible and complete the 2021-22 Registration and then send payment into the of-

fice before April 1 to receive the early registration discount.  Families enrolled in 

this current school year will have priority for the available spots until April 1 when 

registration will open to all families. 

If a new sibling will be attending St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School next year, 

please call the office so that the new student can be added to SchoolSpeak.  New 

students are required to bring in medical forms (medical, dental, and vision), a birth 

certificate, and a baptismal certificate. 

Finally, if you bring a new family to our school and that new family enrolls and 

stays the entire school year, you will receive a $300.00 tuition credit. You can earn 

up to $1,200.00 in tuition credit for the upcoming year.  

Thank you for placing your trust in St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School.  We 

look forward to having your students with us next school year. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Peter Trumblay 
Principal 
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